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A clinical research study 
for people with bullous 
pemphigoid 
The FJORD Study is being carried out to learn more 
about whether a study drug works to help improve 
symptoms of bullous pemphigoid. The study will also look 
at how safe the study drug is. 

In the 36-week treatment period, half of the participants 
will receive a placebo (a medication that looks like the 
study drug but has no active ingredient) and half will 
receive the study drug. There will also be the option of 
participating in an extension treatment period, where all 
participants receive the study drug.

You or someone you care for may be able to take part if 
you/they:

s	 are 18 years of age or older

s	 have been diagnosed with bullous pemphigoid 

s	� have symptoms such as itching and blisters.

If you take part, you will be in the study for at least  
10 months and have 14 visits to the study center.  
The study drug and study assessments will be provided  
at no cost.

Want to know more?
If you are interested in learning more about the  
FJORD Study, please contact:

FJORD


